
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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10 May 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

UCAS 2019 UNIVERSITY EVENT 
Bedford University Friday 21 June 2019 

 
The Buckingham School Year 12 students have been invited to attend a UCAS 2019 University 
Event at Bedford University on Friday 21 June 2019. 
 
The aim of this trip is to provide students with information on university opportunities and to highlight 
the diverse choices available. Students will be able to visit stands presented by leading universities 
in the country to discuss courses and obtain course information on university finance and a talk 
about university life.  
 
The cost, including coach journey and insurance, is £10 and we have secured thirty eight places 
which will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  Refreshments will be served at the event.  
 
Dress code is informal but shorts are not allowed and students are expected to behave impeccably 
whilst representing the School.   
 
Itinerary: 
 
09.00am Coach departs school 
10.30am Lecture/workshop starts 
1.00pm Lunch 
1.30pm Coach departs Bedford University 
3.00pm Coach arrives back at school 
 
If you wish for your son/daughter to attend this trip, can you please complete the attached parental 
consent form; return to School Reception and pay the £10, via www.parentmail.co.uk; as soon as 
possible or before the deadline of Friday 7 June 2019.   
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr P Cunningham 
Head of Careers & Trip Leader 
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